
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s that time of year again when we come together to celebrate our annual Sports Day Event. 

This year KS1 have a fun element theme, linked to the curriculum, whilst the KS2 stations are linked to 

the sports they have built skills upon during the year. 

Our special day will take place on Tuesday 27th June at the following times: 

KS1- 9AM-10AM  

LOWER KS2- (Years 3 and 4) -10-30AM-11-30AM 

UPPER KS2- (Years 5 and 6)- 1-45PM-2-45PM 

Each event will start with a dance style warm up before the children head off for the main part of the 

session.  

KS1 will have nine stations (one class on each station) in which parents can follow their children around 

the carousel. 

KS2 will start with the carousel stations, and these will also have one class on each. From here you can 

move to the end of the field (The Tennis Club area) to watch your child take part in the sprint races 

down the straight track. 

Please make sure that your child brings to school their correct PE kit (shorts and t-shirt) a hat, a water 

bottle and some sunscreen already applied. 

We hope you enjoy the day as much as we have practising it! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Blaxell and Mrs Dawson 


